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In accordance with Executive Board decision 2014/1, draft country programme documents are considered and approved in one session, on a no-objection basis. 
All comments received by the Office of the Secretary of the Executive Board before the deadline stated above will be posted on the Executive Board website, 
and considered by the requesting country, in close consultation with UNICEF.  

 Delegation’s comments Response(s) 

General comments 
 
 
 

1. The UNSDCF puts a strong focus on secondary education. 
For example, the UNSDCF results framework has a 
performance indicator for gross enrolment in lower 
secondary schools, and on the transition rate from Standard 
Seven to Form One. UNICEF focuses on secondary 
education and the transition between primary and 
secondary, but also on pre-primary education. To what 
extent does the analysis of the UNSDCF and UNICEF on 
the importance of secondary education, the transition from 
primary to secondary education, and pre-primary education 
differ?  
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Comments on specific 
aspects of the draft 
country programme 
document 

2. For GDP growth numbers (p.2) it might be advisable to use 
numbers from for example the World Bank (Tanzania 
Economic Update) and specify if these are nominal or real 
numbers. 

  
3. In a presentation of UNICEF’s draft CPD for development 

partners it was mentioned that enrolment in pre-primary 
education declined from 94% in 2017 to 79% in 2020. On 
p.4 of the CPD it is mentioned that ‘the introduction of fee-
free compulsory pre-primary education in 2016 led to 
enrolment increases, but the net pre-primary enrolment rate 
is only 34 per cent”. Which statement would be correct?  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 


